
  

 

 
 

 

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative 
Dr. Marianne Fidishin, Executive Director 

1304 Ronzheimer Avenue 
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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Marianne Fidishin, PhD, Executive Director 

 

DATE: August 1, 2018 

 

RE: Uniform Guidance Decision Letter 

 

 

The Illinois Department of Healthcare and Family Services (HFS) conducted an audit and review of the 

Uniform Guidance Audit Report in Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative from the period of July 1, 

2016 through June 30, 2017.  As a subrecipient that receives Federal awards, in this case Medical 

Assistance Program (93.778) (Medicaid), the audit found the Uniform Guidance reporting package 

acceptable and no reporting deficiencies were identified.  

 

 


